
App No Applicant Location Description County Stream Project Description
LMA

Endorsement CEQA Finding

Executive Officer Delegation Report

Number of Applications Scheduled: 2Meeting Date: 08/25/2017

18790-1 Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation The project is located on the right bank of Cache
Creek near the Yocha Dehe Golf Club at the Cache
Creek Casino Resort approximately 0.9 miles east of
Brooks within the Cache Creek Designated Floodway.

Yolo Cache Creek To restore 440 linear feet of stream and riparian habitat along Cache
Creek by constructing a stable, four bendway weirs, low-flow flood
terrace planted with native willows and riparian vegetation; To repair
and modify a 2012 bank stabilization structure immediately upstream,
authorized under Permit No. 18790, by adding gravel, vegetation, and
bendway weir on top of the existing structure.

 N/A The Board has determined that the project is categorically exempt
from CEQA under a Class 33 Categorical Exemption (CEQA Guidelines
Section 15333) covering small habitat restoration projects.

2641-1 City of Colusa The project is located on the waterside of the west
bank levee of the Sacramento River east of Roberts
Road and north of 10th Street in Colusa.

Colusa Sacramento River To redevelop an existing day use and boat launch facility which will
include: regrading, excavation and fill, construction of a two-lane boat
launch ramp, piles and floating docks, parking area, a walkway,
restroom, a fish cleaning station, an information/ticket kiosk, traffic
signs, a 2-inch electrical conduit and ramp lighting, a 1-inch water
service, and a 3-inch sewer pipe through the Levee.

Maintenance Area 1 Board staff has prepared the following California Environmental
Quality Act (CEQA) determination:

The Board, as a Responsible Agency under CEQA, has reviewed the
Initial Study, Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/MND) (SCH No.
2012122063, December 2012) and Mitigation Monitoring and
Reporting Program (MMRP) for the Colusa Boat Launching Facility
Project, prepared by the lead agency, the City of Colusa (the City).
The documents are also available for review in hard copy at the Board
and the City offices. The City determined that the project would not
have a significant effect on the environment on February 5, 2013, and
subsequently filed a Notice of Determination on February 8, 2013 with
the State Clearinghouse and Colusa County Clerk. Board staff finds the
proposed project will not have a potentially significant effect on the
environment because the City, as lead agency, has required
mandatory mitigation measures that will mitigate all potentially
significant impacts to less than significant. These mandatory
mitigation measures have been incorporated into the project plans to
avoid identified impacts or to mitigate such impacts to a point where
no significant impacts will occur. These mitigation measures are
included in the project proponent's MMRP and address impacts to air
quality, biological resources, cultural resources, and hydrology. The
documents and other materials which constitute the record of the
Board's proceedings in this matter are in the custody of the Executive
Officer, Central Valley Flood Protection Board, 3310 El Camino Ave.,
Suite 170, Sacramento, California 95821.
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